
To the City of Manhattan Beach City Council. 

We live on Walnut Ave between Marine and 19th Street. The City painted a 
ridiculous white pedestrian line going down the east side of the street creating a 
pretend sidewalk on the street. No one has asked us our opinion about this. It was 
approved years ago and the city forgot to implement it. It provides no useful 
purpose. We have been told that the city will reevaluate the line in the fall when 
the kids are back in school. The kids are now in school and we have not noticed 
any difference in their walking patterns. In fact, people are using it as a parking 
guideline therefore making it difficult for kids to walk inside the line. Studies have 
shown the safest way for kids to walk is against the traffic so they can see the 
oncoming traffic; this pedestrian area would then mean that the kids would be 
putting themselves in danger by walking with traffic some of the time. We have 
now received 3 letters about this silly line from the city in the last two weeks or so. 
The next to last letter told us that the line would remain in place during the slurry 
seal. Then the latest letter told us that the contractor accidently removed it and will 
now replace it. We don't want it. Do not replace it. It is a waste of money and 
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To the City of Manhattan Beach City Council. 

We live on Walnut Ave between Marine and 19th Street. The City painted a 
ridiculous white pedestrian line going down the east side of the street creating a 
pretend sidewalk on the street. No one has asked us our opinion about this. It was 
approved years ago and the city forgot to implement it. It provides no useful 
purpose. We have been told that the city will reevaluate the line in the fall when 
the kids are back in school. The kids are now in school and we have not noticed 
any difference in their walking patterns. In fact people are using it as a parking 
guideline therefore making it difficult for kids to walk inside the line. Studies have 
shown the safest way for kids to walk is against the traffic so they can see the 
oncoming traffic; this pedestrian area would then mean that the kids would be 
putting themselves in danger by walking with traffic some of the time. We have 
now received 3 letters about this silly line from the city in the last two weeks or so. 
The next to last letter told us that the line would remain in place during the slurry 
seal. Then the latest letter told us that the contractor accidently removed it and will 
now replace it. We don't want it. Do not replace it. It is a waste of money and 
time to put the line back. 
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